MARAUDER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday, May 2, 2023
TodayisaDay2-G/H/E/F

THE PITT STOP:

Today’s hot item is Cheeseburger & Fries; Soup is Chicken Noodle; Dessert is Carrot Cake. Sandwiches,
wraps, salads and drinks also available.

IN THE LIBRARY AT FLEX: Remember - no cell phones allowed.

This week is literacy week, so silent reading is encouraged in the library during Flex:

Tuesday - Leadership students only

Wednesday - Quebec exchange, Spelling Bee in the presentation room
Wednesday at lunch - there will be a Book Club meeting.

Thursday - Spelling Bee

Friday - MCIC and check out the Public Library display outside the library.

CAREER CENTRE NEWS:

The upcoming Maple Ridge Home Show is still needing volunteers. Sign up in the Career Centre.

ATHLETIC ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Reminder to the Senior Girls Soccer Team members that you train today at Pitt Athletic Park,
3:00 — 4:00 p.m. in preparation for your last league game on Thursday at Archbishop Carney.

Congratulations to the Grade 8/9 Girls Soccer Team for their well fought win yesterday against
Garibaldi securing their first-place victory in our district! Good Luck at Fraser’'s Norths Ladies!

This week is LITERACY WEEK! Bring your old books to the boxes in the library or Mr.
Sun's room ahead of the Book Swap on Friday at FLEX. The Junior and Senior
Spelling Bees will happen on Wednesday and Thursday this week in the library’s
conference room. Sign-up sheets are on the library door. The 6-Word Story Contest
runs all week: submit your story to the envelope on Ms. Thomson's door - room 2014.
And finally, the Staff Fave-reads Competition can be found on the bulletin board
outside the library; submit your entry to the envelope on Ms. Ward's door - Room 2012.
Fabulous prizes are up for grabs! Happy reading!

SLAM POETRY: Congratulations to all the students who participated in the school’s first Slam Poetry
competition since Covid. You were all amazing and the judges and audience were blown away by your
writing. Extra special congratulations goes out to the following students who will be representing PMSS at
the District Competition this Friday: Hannah Bigiolli, Mara Dirlau, Eden Bartolo, Clover Hidalgo, Sienna
Gubert, and Angus Hawthorne! Reminder to all competitors to please see Ms. Ward or Ms. Skipsey by
Thursday to run your poem for feedback and to return both permission forms by May 3. Good luck poets!

PMSS GRADS - A reminder of important deadlines:

Dry Grad tickets can be purchased up to this Friday, May 5.

Round 1 of Ceremony Ticket Sales are now over and all the remaining tickets are now up for sale -
first come-first served. Payment is to be made directly to Ms. Griffin in the Career Centre by
cash or cheque.

IMPORTANT INFO FOR GRAD PORTFOLIO PRESENTATION DAY on Tuesday, May 9'™:

This week the CLC classes will be meeting by block during FLEX to prepare for the Portfolio
Presentation Day on May 9. ** Participation in the Portfolio Presentation Day is a Graduation
requirement. You will be given your Interview time during this class.

= Tuesday - Block C (from first term)

= Wednesday - Block D (from first term)
= Thursday - Block G

= Friday - Block H




